
5-8-21: 
 
The painting on the west side is now progressing quite well, since we are now able to have a third man 
on the stage much of the time.  Monday we will start the painting on the 04 stack bedroom windows.   
 
Regarding the elevator tower west end, not much new to report, since my initial damages report on 5-4-
21.  Things are going mostly as expected, with one exception;  The concrete damage underlying the 
delaminating stucco is a bit deeper and more extensive than predicted.  We will end up doing a greater 
quantity of concrete than the 12 cubic feet that was estimated (by about 20-25%).  I don't have final 
totals yet, but all other estimates seem to be on target.   
 


